Roundtable discussions were held on the topic of crime prevention

Under the leadership of Alisher Ashurov, the first vice-rector of the Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent, roundtable discussions were held among university employees, academic staff and students on the topics of increasing students' legal knowledge, early prevention of crime. At the meetings held with the students, the head of the university's department for working with youth, G. A. Allamova, senior inspector of prevention, lieutenant colonel Yusupov Sh. and tutor of academic groups Sattiev F.O. participated.



During the discussion, the students were informed that regardless of their age and social background, they will be held legally responsible for any crimes and criminal actions according to the relevant articles of the Criminal and Administrative Responsibility Codes of the Republic of Uzbekistan. At the end of the event, students received

detailed answers to their questions from the expert.





